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Selma Area Food Bank Bass Tournament Fundraiser 

April 7th 2018 

Safe light until 3PM 

Roland Cooper State Park Camden, Alabama 

First place takes home $2500 

Please visit our website at selmafoodbank.com for 

rules and regulations as well as a printable  

application.   

I would like to express my heart felt gratitude to our faithful       

donors. With our donor support we get to continue and enhance 

our mission. Here at the food bank we strive for all to share the 

passion of our work and to understand that we are blessed to 

work at a place that has the ability        

to help others and not to look at 

our role as just a job. We are truly 

blessed due to you, our donor. 

-Jeff Harrison 
The Selma Area Food Bank would 
like to thank the Walmart Founda-
tion for the grant we received to 
help our Black Belt Fighting     

Hunger program. With this grant 
we were able to purchase 30,015 
pounds of food items that feed 
roughly 74,000 individuals in our 
four county service area which    
includes Dallas, Perry, Marengo 
and Wilcox County. Without our 
generous donors and the help we 
receive in grants, none of this 
would be possible. Thank You!  



 

 

With the help from The Farmers Market in Orrville and 
Vaughan Community Health Services, A special visit 
was planned at Salem Elementary to distribute food 
bags and Christmas toys. The need for food is real.  
Children were out of school for Christmas break and 
went without free breakfast and lunch, which most    
children depend on during the week. Please keep in 
mind that without school meals some children have food 
insecurity. Summer break is right around the corner. 
With your donations we can continue to ensure that no 
child goes to bed hungry.   

ñNobody can go back and start a new begin-

ning, but anyone can start today and make a 

new ending.ò   -Maria Robinson 

The world of the generous gets larger and larg-

er. The one who blesses others is abundantly 

blessed; Those who help others are helped.       

-Proverbs 11:24-25 

ñThe next time you feel like complaining, 

remember: Your garbage disposal probably 

eats better than thirty percent of the people in 

the world.ò - Robert Orben 

ñBe more concerned with your character than 

your reputation, because your character is what 

you really are, while your reputation is merely 

what others think you are.ò -John Woodmen 

Marinated Cucumber, Onion & Tomato Salad 
 
Ingredients 

¶ 1 cup water 

¶ 1/2 cup distilled white vinegar 

¶ 1/4 cup vegetable oil 

¶ 1/4 cup sugar 

¶ 2 teaspoons salt 

¶ 1 tablespoon fresh, coarsely ground black pepper 

¶ 3 cucumbers, peeled and sliced 1/4-inch thick. 

¶ 3 tomatoes, cut into wedges 

¶ 1 onion, sliced and separated into rings 
 
Directions 
1. Whisk water, vinegar, oil, sugar, salt, and pepper together in a large bowl until smooth; add cucumbers, tomatoes, and onion 
and stir to coat. 

2. Cover bowl with plastic wrap; refrigerate at least 2 hours. 

Saturday May 12th, 2018  
Be a participant of the nations largest single-day food drive. All you 

have to do is leave a sturdy bag containing nonperishable foods, such 

as canned soup, canned vegetables, pasta, rice, or cereal next to your 

mailbox on May 12th. The local mail carriers will then collect  

donations from the homes and deliver them to the Selma Post Office 

for pick up from The Selma Area Food Bank.                              

Thanks to all who participate.  

Although the world is very full of suffering, it 

is also full of the overcoming of it. 

Nothing sets a person so much out of the devils 

reach as humility. 

If you want happiness, provide it to others. 



 

 

Please remember that every dollar donated will purchase 13 pounds of food  for the needy in our area. If 
you would like to make a donation, please use the enclosed self -addressed  
envelope. Thank you for your support of our efforts to provide food to the people that cannot afford it.  
Sincerely,  

Jeff Harrison 
Executive Director  
 
The Selma Area Food Bank is an equal opportunity employer and provider.                                                    

Auburn University students spent their Martin Luther King, Jr. 

holiday helping the Selma Area Food Bank prepare and       

distribute 11,613 pounds of food in a Mobile Pantry. The    

Mobile Pantry took place at Blue Jean Church in Dallas   

County.  Roughly 450 individuals are served from each Mobile 

Pantry given by the SAFB. These Mobile Pantries are made 

possible through our monetary donations. With these donations 

we are able to secure a truck load of food and deliver it free of 

charge to the needy in our four county service area of Dallas, 

Marengo, Perry and Wilcox Counties. We hope to continue to 

receive  donations that will enable us to keep this free food 

program going. This program is one of our most important 

programs. It provides a simple way to distribute a LARGE 

amount of food in the most remote, rural, and poverty stricken 

sectors of our service area. We highly encourage our           

supporters to get involved with the MP program. You can get 

involved by funding, volunteering, or even just observing. We 

can promise you will go home with a big smile on your face.  

If you are interested in being a part of the MP program, or if 

you are an organization/foundation that is ready to make a  

contribution that will have a serious impact on hunger please 

contact  Mr. Jeff Harrison at 1334-872-4111 or email 

jeff@selmafoodbank.com.  

         


